
TSUNAMI READY PROGRAMME- DISTRICT LEVEL CONSULTATION MEETING

Event name Tsunami Ready Programme- District level consultation meeting

Event date June 11, 2024

Event venue Karumkulam Panchayath hall

Details of the event On June 11, 2024, a district-level consultation meeting was held at

Karumkulam  Panchayath  Hall,  as  part  of  the  Tsunami  Ready

Programme.  Approximately  35  participants  from  various

departments attended the program, representing agencies such as

the Police Department,  Fire and Rescue Services, Kudumbasree

(women's self-help group),  schools,  ASHA workers (community

health volunteers), and Public Works Department (PWD).

The session commenced with a welcome address by the Hazard

Analyst, followed by an in-depth presentation by the State Project

Officer, KSDMA, Dr. Midhila  on the Tsunami Ready Programme.

The  SPO  outlined  the  program's  objectives  and  discussed  the

necessary  steps  for  the  community  to  achieve  Tsunami  Ready

status.

During the meeting, participants actively engaged in discussions,

addressing concerns specific to their respective areas within the

Panchayath.  They  posed  questions  to  the  SPO,  who  provided

comprehensive  clarifications,  ensuring  that  all  doubts  were

resolved effectively.

Ms.  Shifana,  the  Disaster  Management  Plan  Coordinator,

concluded the meeting with a vote of thanks. The event concluded

successfully,  fostering  a  collaborative  effort  among  diverse



stakeholders towards ensuring community readiness in the face of

potential tsunamis.

Total participants 32

Resource person Dr. Midhila Mallika, SPO, KSDMA

Organizer Ms. Gayathri P Nair, HA, DDMA
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